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Comments: I am appalled, distressed and angered by the prospect of logging in 800,000 acres of previously

protected Northwest Forest  as recently proposed as "Alternative D"  

These ancient trees provide habitat for many birds and animals some of which are unique to the area and

already endangered.

The trees store carbon and protect us from global warming.  They are fire resilient and enhance the watershed.

They are ancient and majestic. Handing them over to  the logging industry under the pretext of "fuels reduction"

is a sinful travesty.

The Forest Service should select Alternative C to better protect ecosystems, increase carbon storage, and

modify it to  meaningfully incorporate Tribes into forest management, prohibit post-fire salvage logging, which

harms an ecosystem's regeneration processes, pollutes our water, removes important habitat features, and

reduces carbon storage. 


